
1

From: ARMSTRONG, Juliet <Juliet.ARMSTRONG@police.govt.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, 5 August 2020 4:40 pm
To: Privacy Code
Cc: CROSS, Jennifer (Jenny); FLAHIVE, Michael (Mike); DE MALMANCHE, Sheree; CINCO, 

Justo (Obert); BAIRD, Katherine; MCKENNIE, Peter; VAN PEER, Tanja; MCKENNIE, 
Peter

Subject: RE: Submissions invited on the revocation and replacement of Justice Sector Unique 
Identifier Code under the Privacy Act 2020 

Kia ora, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposal to revoke and replace the Justice Sector Unique Identifier 
Code. 

Police has no concerns with the proposed amendments. 

Ngā mihi 
Juliet 

Juliet Armstrong 
Senior Policy Advisor 
Criminal Justice Policy Team 
Policy & Partnerships 

P     04 474 9447 
Ext  44047
E  juliet.armstrong@police.govt.nz
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